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Giving Update 

Budget to date: $81, 730 

Income to date: $53, 762 

Needed: $27, 968 

 

 

Visit blumenortchurch.com/donate for details or 

scan this QR code to donate with a credit card. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Worship Leader: Gerry Giesbrecht 

Speakers: Dale & Marge Warkentin 

Song Leader: Jake Falk 

Special Number/Offertory: Kaleb Neufeld 

 

Date: March 10, 2024 

 

 

 

Community Announcements 
 

-Winkler Bible Camp presents a Dinner Theatre 

entitled 'Not a Lumber, Jack'. Join us March 15-17 

at 6:30 p.m. for a hilarious romance mystery about 

a Lumberjack in the Burwalde Woods. To reserve 

your tickets, please visit our website or call the 

office at 204-325-9519. 

 

-JOY in Action- You can help make a difference 

and help put a stop to human trafficking in Canada 

by registering or supporting a participant in Joy in 

Action 2024!  Between August 17-25, participants 

from across Canada will walk, run, cycle, or do an 

activity of their choice to raise awareness about 

this growing problem and funds to help stop it!  

Please see the bulletin board for details!  

 
-MCC  

During a time of so much violence in Ukraine we 

are thankful for financial relief. 

Since 2022 MCC has raised more than $19.5 

million for emergency relief projects  

in Ukraine. 

 

 
 

Office - Lori Miller – blumenortmc@gmail.com 
Church Rentals – Megan Hildebrandt – 204-216-0996 

  

  Youth Pastor- Gerry Giesbrecht –gerry.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

Box 457 Gretna, MB R0G 0V0 

Phone: 204-327-5208 

 

 

Church Calendar 
March 17  - Ryley Fehr 

March 24  - Kellin Friesen/Palm Sunday 

March 29  - Good Friday & Communion -10:30am 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

         

 

 

 
Mission Statement 

We, the Blumenort Mennonite Church, commit to 

worship God with our lives, enabled by the Holy 

Spirit to follow the example of Jesus the Christ. 

Prayer list– Werner & Marlene Ens, Zelma Fehr  

Cliff Peters, Cornie Friesen  

Missions - Kendra Fehr, Ryan Thiessen, Murray 

& Carol Honsberger, Eagles Wings Children’s 

Village, Laure (Congo), Pembina Valley Youth 

Hockey League Ministry (Riley Martens) 

mailto:blumenortmc@gmail.com
mailto:gerry.bmcpastor@gmail.com
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Prayer for the Week 

Heavenly Father, give us grace as we seek to follow 
the example of Jesus and the guidance of the Holy 

Spirit. May we be a people who love you, love 
others, and do what is right in your sight. Amen. 

 

Church Announcements 

–The Spring Congregational meeting will take 

place on April 7th, following a lunch.  

Prayer 
-We continue to pray for Cliff and Sue Peters. Cliff 

had an echocardiogram earlier in the week 

showed that the clot had partially dissolved, they 

did another echocardiogram on Friday to see how 

it’s doing. Doctors are thinking they might put Cliff 

on blood thinners this weekend, but it’s quite risky, 

so pray for wisdom for the doctors as they discern 

the correct course of action. Pray for Sue, as Cliff’s 

condition is still quite serious, for comfort, peace, 

and wisdom in this difficult time. 

 

-We would also like to continue in prayer for 

Cornie Friesen as he recovers from his heart 

surgery a few weeks ago. 

                     ------------------------------------ 

-Those of you normally receiving the “Rejoice” 

devotionals, the photocopies will continue to be 

placed in your mailboxes weekly, until the regular 

printed copies arrive.  

 

 

Deacon Ministry 

-Seth & Erica Klassen – 384-7384, 332-1690 

-John & Esther Falk – 362-1597, 362-2864, 

 (H) 327-5358 

-Kevin & Helen Krahn – 324-4395, 304-1521,  

(H) 327-5448  

We invite you to contact us anytime if you have 

prayer requests, need someone to talk to would 

like a visit, or have anything specific we can help 

with.  

 

 

 
March 10, 2024 

 
 

Welcome & Announcements 

Call to Worship 

Worship in Song 

Congregational Prayer 

Offertory 

Worship in Song 

Scripture Reading  

Message 

Closing Song 

Benediction 

 

 

 

                                     

Youth Calendar 
March 13 – Encounter Night – Bible Reading 

March 15 (Friday) – After Hours Senior High Drop-in 

Night 

March 20 – Gym night at MCI Gretna – Meet us at 

BMC at 6:50pm or at MCI at 7:15pm, pick up at MCI 

will be at 9pm at BMC will be 9:15pm. 

 

 

Clubs Calendar 

March 13 – Bible lesson/Awana store will be open 

March 20 – Clubs Windup. Movie Night, wear pjs, 

and bring a blanket & pillow if you’d like! 

 

 

 

Verse for the Week 
 

“Have I not commanded you? Be strong and 
courageous. Do not be afraid; do not be 

discouraged, for the LORD your God will be with you 
wherever you go.” Joshua 1:9 NIV 

 

Community Announcements 

 
-YFC Altona Taco Buffet Fundraiser 

When: March 13th 5pm-8pm 

Where: Altona Pioneer Center (227 10th Ave NW 

Altona) 

Cost: By donation (donate any amount) *all 

donations $20+ are tax-deductible. 

 

-Pembina Valley Bible Camp 

Would you like to support Pembina Valley Bible 

Camp by hosting a table at their annual spring 

fundraising banquets? April 3rd in Morden and 

April 11th in Winkler. To host a table, contact the 

camp office at 204-246-2008 or email 
info@pembinavalleybiblecamp.com 

 


